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May of 2024 visitors were treated to a 
spectacular show of Northern lights 
over Perch Lake.

FRIENDS OF PERCH LAKE 
Kid’s Ice Fishing Contest

	 A Kids’ Ice Fishing Contest was held at 
Perch Lake on 02/09/25. Striker of Hudson 
provided guidance, equipment, bait, and prizes. 
The Willow River Inn of Burkhardt provided 
parking, a free shuttle to the lake, along with free 
hotdogs and hot chocolate. Members of the 
Friends of Perch Lake were available to answer 
questions about the lake and document the event.


FOPL Annual Meeting 

	 Saturday, May 31 10:30 a.m.


Location: Picnic pavillion near 
playground. If raining, will move to 
entrance building.


Public welcome

FOPL Culver’s Share Night Fundraiser 

The FOPL Culver's Share Night fundraiser is 
Monday, March 24th from 5 pm to 8 pm at the Hudson 
Culver’s. A portion of the sales during these hours go to 
our organization. You can help. Please share on social 
media, bring your appetites, or volunteer to work the event. 
Volunteers may may email us at:

info@FriendsOfPerchLake.com for further instructions.

mailto:info@FriendsOfPerchLake.com
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FOPL
How to Support Friends of Perch Lake 

	 The editor is moving toward electronic delivery of the annual newsletter over 
a paper copy. If you have received a paper copy and wish to have electronic 
delivery, please include a current email with your donation. If you have gotten a 
paper copy in the past, and received electronic this year, you are likely wondering 
where to send your donation. There are a few options:


• Mail a paper check to Friends of Perch Lake P.O. Box 891 Hudson, WI 54016


• Go to our website https://www.friendsofperchlake.com/ and click on the 
donation tab. This is also where you may purchase MP4’s of Homestead history.


• Scan this QR code to be taken directly to the donation page.

Brat Stand 
Fundraiser 

Dates not available 
at time of 
publishing. Will be 
posted on the 
Friend’s website.

Park News 

• Added 16 additional parking spaces bordering the Bookworm 
Trail 

• Moved the dock from the bay in the picnic area to the west, 
closer to the scuba landing

• Removed the canoe and kayak racks in the picnic area
• Added beach sand near the water in the picnic area 
• We will have reduced summer staffing, with less of an 

emphasis on watercraft rental

Submitted by Property Manager Dustin Timm

https://www.friendsofperchlake.com/
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